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January 11, 2019

Ms. Tina Cunningham, Executive Director
Neptune Township Sewerage Authority
PO Box 765

Neptune, NJ 07753

Re: Statewide Insurance Fund Safety Excellence Award
Dear Ms. Cunningham:

I just wanted to congratulate you and your staff again on being selected as a recipient of the
Statewide Insurance Fund’s Safety Excellence Award for 2018. As we discussed during the award
recognition luncheon on January 11, 2019, there were no claims reported during 2018. This is a positive

reflection on your organization’s commitment to safety, along with your effective leadership and
employee involvement.

Please extend my thanks again to your staff for their ongoing attention to safety and helping
achieve our goal of an incident free workplace.

I look forward to continuing to assist in your loss control and safety efforts. As always, if you
have any questions or if I could be of any additional assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

\X Nt~ /D, Q/MH

Ivan D. Cohen, CSP, AR
Vice President

Cc:  Caroline Conboy — SIF Administrator
Ted Wardell — Risk Manager



